
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANT SCHOOL 

Christmas Arrangements 

As you will be aware, due to the implications of COVID-19, it will 

still be necessary to do things slightly differently in school this 

year. Here are some of the arrangements we have put in place. 

Christmas Cards 

Your child may only bring in cards for friends in their own class. 

All cards should be brought into school during the week commencing Monday 6th 

December and no later than Friday 10th December. 

When writing cards and placing them in envelopes, please ensure your child has 

washed their hands thoroughly before starting and do not lick the envelopes to seal 

them. Instead, tuck the flap inside the envelope. 

Christmas Party 

Christmas party day will be on Monday 13th December and will take place in your 

child's classroom. Children may come to school in their party clothes on this day. You 

will receive a separate letter regarding what party food to bring in for this event. 

Christmas Fair 

The children really enjoyed their Christmas fair in the hall where they took part in 

fun games and activities and they each received a Christmas Goody bag. 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 

We would like to thank you for supporting our Christmas Hamper raffle and buying 

tickets. The winning raffle ticket for the Christmas hamper is number 328. Other 

winning raffle tickets for various prizes are numbers 9, 32, 64, 175, 200, 280, 

333,466 and 542. Please bring your winning raffle ticket into the School Office to 

collect your prize. 



Toy Appeal  

We would be very grateful for donations of new toys or toys in excellent condition, 

which are wrapped and labelled with an appropriate age and whether they are suitable 

for a boy or girl. 

This is an excellent way for children to learn that Christmas is also a time to give to 

others less fortunate as well as to receive presents. 

These will be donated to our local Children's Centre for distribution to families in 

need. Please send your present in by Monday 13th December. 

We hope you will support our appeal, Thank you 

Face Coverings In The Playground 

Due to a rise in Covid cases in school and the recent changes in Government 

Guidelines regarding face coverings, we would like to recommend that 

parents/carers resume wearing a face covering whilst in our playground. 

We wish you all a safe and happy Christmas. 

We close for Christmas at 3.15pm on Thursday 16th December 

And re-open on Wednesday 5th January 2022 at 8.55am. 


